
,
- -

(' -

CNLL p
:

Cwolma Power & LigM Company y

APR 2 7 900
,

SERIAL: NLS- 90- 107
90TSB08

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission "

ATTENTION: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PIANT, UNIT NOS.1 AND 2
00CF SOS. 50-325 & 50 324/ LICENSE NOS. DPR 71 & DPR 62
TEC'@l': SPECIFICATION INTERPRETATION EVALUATION.

OFFSI:t/0NSITE ELECTRICAL DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM

Centlemen:

On January 23, 1990, a conference call was held between members of the NRC and
Carolina Power & Light Company. During this call, the NRC requested that CP&L
submit a letter which (1) identified those Technical Specification
Interpretations (TSIs) which result from the inability to perform the
requirement due to the physical configuration of the plant, (2) provided an
analysis of the safety significance of each TSI identified, (3) establishes a
schedule for submitting the associated license amendment request or additional
information, and (4) requested a waiver of compliance for these TSIs until the
license amendment process can be completed. On February 2,1990 Carolina
Power & Light Company requested a waiver of. compliance (NLS 90 026) for six
Technical Specifications (five originally identified by the NRC and one
additional issue included by CP&L). The NRC granted the requested waiver of
compliance by letter dated February 14, 1990.

Since the Company's February 2, 1990 request, CP&L has submitted two license
amendment requests and additional information concerning a pending license
amendment request to complete the actions required of the Company for the five
NRC identified issues. The remaining issue deals with Technical Specification
Section 3/4.8.1 regarding the operability requirements for offsite power
sources associated with a unit in Operational Condition 4 or 5. The existing
requirements are too restrictive in requiring two offsite power sources to a
shutdown unit if the other unit is in Operational Condition 1,.2, or 3. This
unnecessarily limits maintenance on either the Unit Auxiliary Transformer
(UAT) or the Startup Auxiliary Transformer (SAT) whilt; a unit is shutdown to a
72 hour period.

In the February 2, 1990 submittal, CP&L stated that we intended to submit a
license amendment request to resolve the Technical Specification
Section 3/4.8.1 issue by April 27, 1990. Preparation of the amendment requesthss taken longer the.n expected. In order to allow adequate time to prepare
justification and review the proposed changes, submittal of the amendment
request will be made by May 31, 1990. There is no safety concern due to this
delay because this is only an issue when a unit is in Operational Condition 4'
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or 5 and maintenance is required on either the UAT or the SAT. The next
scheduled outage during which transformer maintenance may be performed is the
Brunswick 1 Reload 7 outago currently scheduled to beg.in on September 8,1990.

Pletse refer any question's regarding this submittal to Mr. M. R. Oates at
(919) 546 6063.

Yours very truly, i

I -/

Leonard I. flin
Manage,

Nuclear Licensing Section i

i

LIL/ MAT

cc: Mr. D. H. Brown
i

Mr. S. D. Ebneter |
Mr. N. B. Le i
Mr. W. H. Ruland I
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